
CGRA/Marine Park Parking Info 

The Port of Cascade Locks is a busy place. In order to accommodate all visitors, the Port has 
required the following parking rules for CGRA participants:   

1. Review the Marine Park Map before arrival. 

2. Do not arrive at CGRA until the morning of the event. Do not leave boats or trailers in the 
CGRA parking lot or on the beach. Leave them in the designated grass, CGRA Parking area. 

3. No car or trailer parking CGRA's parking lot during the event. Unload boats, gear, sailors, 
etc., then cars and trailers must be moved to the designated grass, CGRA Parking area. No 
parking in the Sternwheeler/Xtapa lot or the north/river side of the grass parking area. 

4. Do not use the App to pay for parking. Car & trailer parking fees for all CGRA 
participants are made via the CGRA Race Office. 

5. All gear must be removed from the beach and CGRA lot at the end of each event. Take it 
with you or move it to the grass, CGRA Parking area until the start of the next event, i.e., if 
a clinic ends on Thursday, pack it out until the regatta begins on Saturday morning.  

A sailor will forfeit the first day of their event if the rules are not adhered to. 

CGRA is a guest in the Marine Park and must request permits for each event throughout the 
summer. We cannot emphasize enough how important it is that we follow the above rules. Next 
year’s permits depend upon what we do this summer.  

See the Race Office if you have any questions.  

https://cgra.org/CGRA%20documents/2025_Marine_Park_Map.pdf

